
 

Our attendance winners last week were Eagles with 98.46%  

  Brickhill Lower School 

      “Building a better future for your child” 

Golden Book children for last week 

Chicks Anya and Emily 

Ducklings Tino and Danny 

Skylarks and 

Chaffinches 

All of Year One for performing  brilliantly 

in assembly 

Swans  Zackary, Maya and Sylvie 

Owls Jack, Kyla and Maia 

Puffins  Kyran, Sofia and Linh 

Pheasants Octavia 

Eagles Marley, Macsen and Ben 

Kestrels Maisie, Avneesh and Sarah 

Well done & keep up the 

good work.  

NEWSLETTER                                                                  

25th November 2016 

A message from the head….. 

We try to send out the majority of our letters by Parentmail, 
to ensure safe delivery home of  important correspondence, 
and to help save paper.  Do please keep your email address   
updated either by visiting www.parentmail.co.uk or alterna-
tively contacting the school office.  
 
On Tuesday the Foundation Stage held a Curriculum Meeting 
for parents to help support their children with Numeracy and 
Reading.  The  afternoon was well received by the parents 
who attended.  Please do speak to  Miss Lobban or Mr O’Neil 
if you missed the event, or require more information. 
 
Christmas play rehearsals are well under way and if you have 
any query with regard to the costume you have been asked 
to supply, please speak to your child’s class teacher.  There 
are still families who have not yet asked for a ticket, so 
please get your requests in before next Friday 2nd December 
as the remaining tickets will be released on Monday 5th   
December. 
 
The footpath from the top of Waveney Green down to Dove 
Road is being repaired with effect from Monday 28th Novem-
ber.  The work is due to start at 9am and they are hoping to 
complete the work within two days.  There may be some 
disruption to the entrance at Waveney Green so please allow 
yourself a little extra time to get into school. 
 
We are no longer using the Brickhill Lower School app as our 
trial period has expired.  Please keep an eye on our website 
as this contains up-to-date infor-
mation on diary/term dates etc. 
 
The final total for Children in 
Need was £293.19. Thank you 
for your kind generosity. 
 
Mrs Wilson 
Headteacher 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Mon 28th 6.00-7.00 Primary School Meeting for 
Parents 

Tues 29th 3.40-4.40 
1.00-3.30 

Minecraft Club 
Flu Vaccinations for Years 
1,2 and 3 

Weds 30th 3.30-4.15 Homework Club (last one) 

Thurs 1st  Y3 Hazard Alley 

Fri 2nd 3.30-4.30 Gym Club 

 

Christmas Lunch –  
Wednesday 14th December 

Your child will have brought home a Christmas 
Lunch Menu (see attached) this week. If your 

child would like to have a school dinner on 
that day can you please return the slip indi-
cating whether they would like the meat or 
vegetarian option, by Friday 2nd December, 
along with £2.15 if you currently pay for a 

school meal.   
 

 

On Friday the  
Skylarks and 

Chaffinches had a 
mufti day as a    

reward for filling 
their cube jars.    

Well done ! 

PTA Christmas Fair 
This year our Christmas Fair is on the 9th December  

starting at 5.30pm.  There will be some lovely stalls, 
activities for the children, and festive food and drink. 
We'll also be selling tickets for our Christmas raffle, so 
look out for them in your book bags very soon! Hope to 
see you all there to support this popular and fun event!  


